
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

I am writing to inform you of the final travel arrangements for the forthcoming ski trip to Passo 

Tonale in Italy.  

Departure Details – Friday 7th April 2023. We will be leaving school on Friday 7th April your child will 

therefore need to report to the main Birch Lane school entrance at 9am to ensure a prompt 

departure. 

Return Details – Saturday 15th April 2023 - We are expected to return to school at approximately 

1am on Saturday morning. Parents should meet the coach at the school bus area on Birch Lane.  

When parking your car please leave room for the coach to park and for pupils to load and disembark. 

Please be aware that this time is subject to traffic conditions and pupils will contact parents once we 

reach Dover to confirm a more accurate return time.  

Please remember that it is a long journey so pupils should dress sensibly and comfortably. Layers are 

a wise option, enabling pupils to warm up or cool down during the journey. We would also 

recommend that pupils pack food, refreshments and toiletries for the long journey as well as a 

blanket, pillow and any books, magazines or devices to keep themselves entertained during the trip. 

However electronic devices remain the responsibility of the pupil at all times. It is also important to 

remember that energy drinks and chewing gum are prohibited on the coach.  

Finally, may I also remind pupils that a pair of ski socks must be packed in your hand luggage as we 

will be visiting the ski fit centre for boots and equipment fitting on arrival in resort.  

I look forward to an exciting trip, 

 

Mr.D.Allman 
Trip Leader 
 
 


